Yillage of South Blooming Grove

Builving Department
P.0.Box 295
Blooming Grove, NY 10914
(845) 782-2600

February 27, 2023

Daniel J, John M, & Daniel C Gilroy
C/0O Susan H. Shapiro

8 Mangin Rd

Monroe, NY 10950

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you that your application for a Building Permit for an 8ft high fence at the above
mentioned property has been denied by the Building Department. In accordance with Village Zoning
Code Section 235-17 C-2, “No fence shall exceed six (6} feet in height, except where located in a front
yard, said fence shall not exceed four (4) feet in height.” The proposed fence exceeds the height
limitations set forth in the Village Code.

You may proceed seeking a variance with the Village’s Zoning Board of Appeals.

Should you have any questions, please contact Village Hall at 845-782-2600.

Sincerely,

Y VA

Wesley Castillo
Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Official - Village of South Blooming Grove
Fusco Engineering & Land Surveying, P.C.



